## NORFOLK COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

## SHERIFF PATRICK W. McDermott

P.O. Box 149 | 200 West St Dedham, MA 02027

Phone: (781) 329-3705 Fax: (781) 326-1079

www.NorfolkSheriff.com



November 28, 2022

Carrie Hill Executive Director Massachusetts Sheriff's Association 44 School Street, Suite 300 Boston, MA 02114

Dear Ms. Hill:

Please find attached the Norfolk County Sheriff's Office response to the Restrictive Housing Annual Reporting for the year 2021.

Please note the Norfolk County Sheriff's Office did not practice restrictive housing in 2021 and does not currently practice restrictive housing.

Sincerely

Danielle Frane Superintendent